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VETERANS TUTOKING

Need tutoring to correct a deficiency in a
course which is an essential part of your
program? Veterans may be eligible for up

to $50 per month not to exceed 9 months,
Contact Jeff Dube, Office of Veterans Affairs,
for more information.

STUDENT GOVERNMENT
There will be a Student Government meeting on

Tuesday, January 22 at 6:30 p.m. in the maxi
conference room, Student Center.

Teacher Evaluation has been cancelled, per-
haps indefinitely. Dennis Moore, President
NHC Student Government

VETERANS AFFALRS
A ne interested in contacting Mr. Jeff Dube,
Director of Veterans' Affairs at NHC, may do
8o during the following hours:
Monday, Tuesday and Friday 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.
Wednesday and Thursday 12 noon - 8 p.m.
Mr. Dube's office is located in the Student

Center.
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NOMCEN'S BASKEPBALL
The NHC Women's Basketball Team is scheduled
to play against New England College today in

the gym at 4 p.m. Get out and help support

the team!
UDISCCUNT

Dean of Administration William E. Beane has
been notified by the Waumbec Mill Fabric Store,
Commercial Street, Manchester, that members of
the New Hampshire College Community 'will re-
ceive special consideration regarding price."
Your NHC ID card will serve you well! Their
letter mentions that they carry 100% polyester
double knits for men and women, drapery fab-
rics, and wovens.
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Ka,.a Sigma presents a BYOB on Friday, Jan. 18
from 8:30 p.m. - 1:00 a.m. featuring Boston's
number one band, ''COOKBOOK,'" in the Student
Center,

Thursday, January 17, 1974
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The NHC Bowling League will start bowling on
Thursday, January 17. New bowlers are wel-
come. Anyone interested in joining the
league should contact Paul 0'Gara, Winnis-
quam 400, or John Coffey, Whittier 21. Join
the league and get in on the fun!!

MilS 20 TUTORING
Tutoring for MIS 20 will be offered daily

from now on from 12 - 1 p.m. in the Computer
Center, keypunch room. Annie Weeks

THREEATER
Don't forget to attend the Threeater company's

production of "The Mulla Rides Again'" tonight
at 8 p.m. in the Student Center.

MURBER -MO08T FOUL

Do you want the death of the NHC Chorus on
your conscience? If you like to sing, and
can attend one meeting a week (Tuesday from
6 - 8 p.m.) in the Little Theater, you can
also earn credit while doing something you
like to do. MOST IMPORTANT, you'll prevent
the impending early demise of the New Hamp-
shire College Chorus.

This Tuesday's meeting had a total attendance
of 9 people--including Director Mirabile and
the pianist. Four students and three faculty
and administration members turned out, but
never got to sing, trying to figure out some
way to get a healthy chorus formed--at least
16 to 20 members. Not much to ask is it,
especially when we all know there's a lot of
singing talent on campus. The chorus sings
everything from madrigals, to spirituals to
Godspell and Bach. TUESDAY, JANUARY 22 at

6 p.m. in the LITTLE THEATER. Hope to see
YOU therel!

ALL STAR GAME
The N. H. Lung Association is sponsoring a
professional basketball game to be played by
pro sports stars in baseball and football!
Pitted against the pros will be a Faculty All
Star team from the Manchester school system, &

a girls team. The game will be played at the
Central High School gym tonight at 7 p.m.



456 Beech Street, Manchester, N H. 03105 (603) 669 241

NEW HAMPSHIRE LUNG ASSOCIATION

December 19, 1973

Mr. Edward Shapifo

President, New Hampshire College
2500 N. River Road

Manchester, New Hampshire 03104
Dear Mr. Shapiro:

Recently the New Hampshire Lung Association held its
Ist. Annual Christmas Seal Ball. Four students from New Hampshire
College donated their time and Friday evening to assist us with
the event.

We received many comments on the excellent job they
performed. Their names are Miss Mary Kelly, Miss Dianne Dube,
Miss Marsha Patterson and Miss Jean Martineau.

We wish to express our sincere appreciation and co-
operation to New Hampshire College and to these young ladies for
their most generous assistance to our ball.

I know | speak on behalf of the staff and our Board
Members in thanking you.

Best wishes for the Holidays.

Very truly yours,
PETER VATISTAS
Director of Resources
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ps: Thank you letters have been sent to the girls.

“Your Christmas Seal People.”



